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Luxembourg, April 25, 2000

ORESA Ventures’ Annual Report for 1999 is being distributed to shareholders on Tuesday,
25 April 2000 and will be available as of 8 a.m. the same day for those interested at our web
site

www.oresaventures.com.

The Board of Directors of ORESA Ventures has decided that IT and Internet-related
investments will be part of the company’s investment strategy. In the opinion of the Board,
information technology’s rapid development will have a very positive impact on the countries
in Central & Eastern Europe, and in particular Poland, where ORESA Ventures is active. This
will lead to very interesting investment opportunities within the IT and Internet area for
ORESA Ventures, which is described in greater detail in the Annual Report.
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